العام الدراسي: 2024 / 2023 امتحان الفترة الدراسية الثانية الصف: السابع الإجابة في (5) صفحات



وزارة التربية الإدارة العامة لمنطقة مبارك الكبير التعليمية التوجيه الفنى للغة الإنجليزية الزمن: ساعتان

(المفردات- الاستيعاب المقروء - القواعد - التعبير) (الدرجة الكلية: 60 درجة)

## I- READING (30 Marks)

			Party Wall
	A) Vocabi	ılary (14 Marks)	
a) Choose the correct	t answer from a, b, c	and d: $(4 \times 2 = 8 \text{ Mark})$	<u>(8)</u>
1. Oil is made of	pieces o	f very old dead animals a	and plants.
a) prominent	b) steep	c) brilliant	d) tiny
2. Most mothers find i	t easy to	and tidy their kitche	n cabinets.
a) trade	b) realise	c) organise	d) film
3. My friend, who is a	talented	., can create music for m	any occasions.
a) aisle	b) composer	c) gladiator	d) seagull
4. Scientists may be al	ble to prevent	from reaching l	and in the future.
a) hurricanes	b) populations	c) coals	d) theories
b) Fill in the spaces v	vith the most suitable	e words from the list be	low: $(4 \times 1\frac{1}{2}) = 6 \text{ Marks}$
	neatly / earn / recycle	e / download / curiously	

- 6. Our teacher usually writes the new words neatly on the whiteboard.
- 7. Most astronomers curiously studied ancient texts and made new discoveries.
- 8. We can download a weather application on our mobiles to check the weather.

# **B- Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)**

# Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

It is important in our daily life to take simple steps to save energy and be kind to the environment. Making small changes in our daily habits can make a big difference in saving energy at home. One easy action is turning off lights and electronic devices when we're not using them. This simple step can reduce the amount of electricity we use and make us pay less money. It is also a good idea to use energy-saving LED bulbs instead of usual light bulbs. LED bulbs use less energy and last longer, so they are a great choice for lighting up our homes while saving money.

When we are buying new household appliances, like fridges or washing machines, we should look for the Energy Star label. This label tells us that the product meets quality rules for being energy saving. Choosing appliances with the Energy Star label not only helps the environment but also saves our money.

Another way to save energy is by making sure that our homes are well-protected. This means using materials that keep the heat or cool air inside our homes. By sealing gaps in doors and windows, we can stop both the warm air or the cool air from getting in or out during winter or summer. This helps us use <u>less</u> energy for heating or air conditioning.

# a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: $(6 \times 2 = 12 \text{ Marks})$

- 9. What is the best title for this passage?
  - a. Saving Energy
  - b. Washing Machines
  - c. Star Labels
  - d. Modern Appliances
- 10. The opposite of the underlined word 'less' in the last paragraph is:
  - a. thirsty
  - b. more
  - c. endangered
  - d. homeless

- 11. The underlined word 'they' in the 1st paragraph refers to:
  - a. small changes
  - b. LED bulbs
  - c. daily habits
  - d. electronic devices
- 12. One easy action to save energy at home is to .....
  - a. pay less money.
  - b. use usual light bulbs.
  - c. leave our houses not protected.
  - d. turn off lights and electronic devices.
- 13. According to the passage, which of the following statements is **NOT TRUE?** 
  - a. Small changes in our daily habits can save energy.
  - b. Energy-saving LED bulbs save money and energy.
  - c. Appliances with the Energy Star label cannot save energy.
  - d. LED bulbs are a great choice for lighting up our homes.
- 14. What is the author's purpose in writing this text?
  - a. To give information about how to save energy.
  - b. To list the bad sides of using electrical devices.
  - c. To explain how people can earn more money.
  - d. To tell a short story about inventing new machines.
- b) Answer the following questions:  $(2 \times 2 = 4 \text{ Marks})$
- 15. What does the Energy Star label tell us?

This label tells us that the product meets quality rules for being energy saving.

16. How can we stop both the warm air or the cool air from getting in or out homes?

Making sure that our homes are well-protected. / Using materials that keep the heat or cool air inside our homes. / By sealing gaps in doors and windows.

# II- WRITING (30 Marks)

## A) Grammar (12 Marks)

a) Choose the corre	ct answer from a, b, c	$c$ and $d$ : $(4 \times 2 = 8)$	Marks)
		•	AC .
17. Our teacher	us to write	two paragraphs yes	terday.
a) asked	b) asks	c) is asking	d) will ask
18. This is the club	I learn	how to swim for lo	ng distances.
a) when	b) who	c) which	d) where
19. The thieves	to the priso	n by the police two	
a) were taken	b) are taken	c) take	d) taking
20. We should	daily exerc	ises to keep fit and	healthy.
a) does	b) doing	c) did	d) <b>do</b>
b) Do as shown betwe	en brackets: (2 x 2= 4	<u>Marks)</u>	
21. Students must copy	(Make negative)		
Students must no	t copy their work from	the Internet.	
22. You will help me to	do my project,	?	(Question Tag)
You will help me	to do my project, won	't you?	

### B) Writing (18 Marks)

#### Write on the following topic:

"Life nowadays in Kuwait is completely different from life in the past."

Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (not less than 8 sentences) about Life in Kuwait before and after oil.

The following guide words may help you: -

(difficult/ happy / electricity /mud houses / easy / tall buildings / modern / money)

NB: (Your writing should include a topic sentence, supporting details and a conclusion)

### Plan (2 Marks)

ubrics	Planning (mind mapping/ graphic rganizers/ outline)	Exposition of ideas and coherence	Paragraphing and number of sentences	Grammar	Spelling	Handwriting	punctuation	Total
6	2	6	2	2	2	2	2	18
t.	3.0	ed and a self						

- 2 marks to be deducted from the total mark for changing the format.
- Off point topics receive ZERO.

انتهت الأسئلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح